
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

26.1.2018 – Term 3 

What have we been learning? 

This week our clown ‘Buttons’ went missing and the children used their knowledge of adjectives and 

adding the suffixes –er and –est to write a detailed description of him for the rest of the school to help us 

find him. Will you let us know if you see him?  

 

 

Also the children have consolidated their skills of multiplying and have begun to apply their knowledge of 

methods to worded problems. During the PE with Miss Tyler and Mrs Barry over the last couple of weeks 

the class have focused on balancing and different ways of travelling in their performances. We will be 

adding different moves and skills to their routines each week to lead up to our learning circus.  

 

   

 

In geography this week the children used Atlases to label the continents on a world map. Next week we 

will continue to look at the differences between them.  

 



 

 

Guided Reading  

This week the children have been focusing prediction and inference questions.   

 

Mental Maths: Number bonds to 20 

Example: Can you recall number bonds to 20?  

Adult: 6    Child: 14       

 

Next Week 

We will begin to explore division and continue with measurement in height and length. Also the children 

will be trying out syllables of words linked to plural –s and –es.  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Learning Journal Share –  

Monday 5th February @ 2:45-3:15  

Thursday 8th February @ 2:45-3:15  


